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Trever M. Fulton

From: Daniel Jirak <danjirak@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 4:27 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Cc: Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Scott 

Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: Support for SB 87.  Please put this in the document packet for next Wednesdays hearing 

on SB 87 as a letter of support

Dear Chairman Birch and members of the Senate Resources Committee, 
 
I support the SB 87 bill to change "may" to SHALL limit though a permit system.... 
 
For far to long the BOG has ignored the resident hunters of Alaska on resource allocation in this state.   I am a 
15 year resident of this state and used to work in the guiding industry and have seen how the BOG has slowly 
shown preferential treatment and laws passed favoring the guiding industry and nonresidents along with it.  I 
hope you will pass this bill for when times of low game populations that nonresidents will be limited first. 
 
Thank you  
 
Dan Jirak   


